
DO NOT DISCLOSE MY PERSONAL DETAILS 
 
 
I am the owner of the property at . Having studied the 
proposed rezoning of the area and in particular a part of Eastbourne Community residential area, I 
am totally opposed to the rezoning proposal. 
 
As the residential area is a relatively new only about 12-13 years old I do not want to be uprooted 
from the area. The proposed development of high rise developments will destroy the environment 
and the atmosphere that we are enjoying at the moment. With more residents it will add to traffic 
problems, parking, play area and recreation facility. I do not favour our area being turned into a 
ghetto and become a breeding ground for undesirables. Any proposed development as a result of 
rezoning will have the potential to increased crime and social problems. As is the Eastbourne has 
community facilities for the exclusive use of the residents what will happen to these facilities with an 
influx of hundred others moving into the area. 
 
I am also strongly  opposed to the proposed high rise development running parallel to Old Windsor 
Road from Memorial Avenue beside the new railway line. This development will be visible from our 
residence and will become an eyesore and  greatly add to destroying the present  green areas. 
 
I hope my submission will be taken into account along with others before a decision is taken on the 
proposals. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

  
 




